
From: Victoria McCauley
To: "VictoriaLynn38@hotmail.com"
Cc: Doug Vernier; James Bradshaw; Tom Hutton; Joseph Szczesny
Subject: RE: WKBF operational status inquiry
Date: Monday, June 1, 2020 5:18:00 PM
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Dear La Jefa Latino Broadcasting, LLC:
 
The FCC cancelled the license for Station  WKBF(AM), Rock Island, Illinois  today.  This was based on
your failure to respond to our operational status letter dated April 29, 2020. No further notice will be
sent.
 
Sincerely,
Victoria McCauley
Attorney/Advisor
Audio Division
Media Bureau
202 418 2136
Victoria.McCauley@fcc.gov
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From: Victoria McCauley 
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2020 10:59 AM
To: VictoriaLynn38@hotmail.com
Subject: WKBF operational status inquiry
 
Dear Licensee,
 
Attached please find a letter requesting operational status for Station WKBF(AM), Rock Island,
Illinois.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Victoria McCauley
Attorney/Advisor
Audio Division
Media Bureau
202 418 2136
Victoria.McCauley@fcc.gov
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